
Member Spotlight 
Featuring: CSHP President-elect, Emily Do, 

PharmD, JD, MBA, BCPS, CHC, CSSBB, DASPL 

 

  

 

 

Volunteering with CSHP, first as a Board member, and 
now as the incoming President, has been an incredibly 
rewarding experience that profoundly influenced my 
career. It has provided me with numerous opportunities 
to collaborate with like-minded professionals, share 
best practices, and advocate for the pharmacy 
profession at both the state and national levels. 
Through CSHP, I have developed a deeper 
understanding of the challenges and opportunities 
within our field, which has enabled me to be a more 
effective leader and advocate. Moreover, the 
relationships I have built through CSHP have been invaluable, providing me with a 
strong network of colleagues and mentors who continue to support and inspire me. 

The pharmacy landscape is constantly evolving, and it is essential for us to stay ahead 
of the curve. As we navigate the complexities of healthcare, it is crucial to embrace 
innovation and advocate for policies that support the vital role of pharmacy 
professionals in patient care. My experiences with CSHP have reinforced the 
importance of continuous learning and adaptation in our profession. By staying 
informed about the latest developments and actively participating in professional 
organizations, we can ensure that we remain at the forefront of healthcare delivery. 

Over the next three years, I look forward to collaborating with CSHP Board and 
members to drive innovation within the pharmacy profession and advocate for policies 
that enhance patient care through these initiatives: 

 

 

 



Professional Development. Elevating pharmacists and pharmacy technicians 
through professional development initiatives such as leadership academy, pharmacy 
technician development program to effectively address workforce needs. 

Technology. Technologies, including artificial intelligence (AI), are profoundly 
transforming the practice of pharmacy by revolutionizing medication management and 
patient care. It is imperative for pharmacy professionals to be actively involved in 
decision-making processes, proactively shaping policies, and providing education and 
resources to our members and the public. 

Together, we can make a meaningful impact and drive positive change in healthcare. 

  

 


